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March 23, 2020

With the everchanging restrictions enforced to slow the s

pread of the Covid-19 virus, Northern Livestock

Sales will continue to provide livestock marketing services for area producers. While adhering to the
protocols set forth by Provincial and Federal orders pertaining to the control of the Covid-19 virus, NLS
will remain open for business and will continue with regularly scheduled sales.

In an effort to not impede and ensure the normal marketing of cattle, these changes in conduct have
been implemented:
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Cattle must be pre-booked for delivery.

Our restaurants are closed to the public.

Our office counters are closed to the public. Cheques will be mailed out or can be picked up by
arrangement.

Sales ring has been restricted to sales staff, buyers, sellers and livestock inspection staff.

All cattle will be available for viewing prior to sale time.

Buyers attending sales will be limited to one per operation and will be accommodated within
the restrictions of the ‘Order’.

All sales will be made available to view & bid online at www.dIms.ca.

Please adhere to all signage at facilities.

Please show respect to others by practicing social dista ncing (2 meters) at all times.

At NLS, we highly value the health and safety of our customers, employees and others that work within
our facilities and we thank you for your understanding during this State of Emergency.

Regards,
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Brent Brooks
Management
Northern Livestock Sales



